
Report of the Gay Games Rodeo Committee 

to the 29th IGRA Annual Convention 
 

The Gay Games Rodeo Committee met on Friday November 15, 2013 from 1:00 pm to 

2:45 pm.  A total of 32 people attended, 19 of which were voting members.  A list of 

attendees is attached to this report.  I want to thank the members of the committee for 

their input and help to complete the business of the committee. 

 

This committee meeting was primarily for informational purposes and to discuss the 

progress of the Gay Games Rodeo planning.  There was discussion about the facility 

including the barn, arena, camping, and entertainment building (Miss Kitty's Saloon). 

 

There was also discussion about the registration process for rodeo competitors as well 

as deadlines for registration.  The rodeo schedule and explanation of how competitors 

will be divided up for rodeo days was discussed with notes regarding various options to 

that schedule. 

 

The host hotel was announced and discussion around special first time competitor 

membership for the Gay Games Rodeo. 

 

There were no recommendations, proposals, or resolutions. 

 

A presentation will be given to the convention floor on Sunday. 

 

Judy Munson, Chair 

Gay Games Rodeo Committee 


